Aid to tackle the humanitarian crisis in Ukraine
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The Formentera Office of Social Welfare reports that the Pine Islands Cooperation Fund (Fons
Pitius de Cooperacio, FPC

) has opened an account to collect contributions from institutions and private citizens to support
refugees fleeing the humanitarian crisis in Ukraine.

The Consell, which currently holds the FPC vice-presidency, is pleased to join this initiative.
Rafael Ramirez, Councillor of Social Welfare, called it "the best way to ensure the funds reach
their destination through organisations working on the ground, and that they translate into real
help". To that end, FPC has launched a campaign to support the refugee population and
donations, both public and private, can be made to the bank account with the following IBAN:
ES21 2056 0015 6420 9145 8527

Money collected in this account will be used to support municipalities that share a border with
Ukraine, offering resources like materials to cover basic needs and adapt infrastructure to assist
refugees.
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